
 

Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 
 

To: All Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department    
Date: April 6, 2020  
Bulletin No.: NB 2020-07 
Subject: CARES Act   

Congress recently passed the CARES Act and FFCRA which provide significant relief to small 
businesses.  In the interest of our agents’ business well-being please find a link to an alert 
published by the law firm Saul Ewing Arnstein & Lehr LLP as to the types of relief available to 
small businesses under the act.   
 
The alert is entirely the work product of the Saul Ewing Arnstein & Lehr LLP law firm and any 
questions or assistance they can provide should be addressed to the authors of the alert as 
appear at its end or to Francis “Trip” Riley at francis.riley@saul.com.  
 
Click here for a copy of the CARES ACT and FFCRA Provisions for Small Business 
  
We hope you will find it useful in these challenging times. 
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